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Cyprus Employers & Industrialists
Federation (OEB)

Acropolis Avenue & 2 Glatkou Str
P O Box 21657

Nicosia

OEB Members/Emplovees /University of Nicosia MBA Program

Dear Sirs,

The University of Nicosia, would like to renew its collaboration with the OEB
members/employees, by renewing a scholarship scheme to all its members or employees for
MBA studies.

More specifically, we would like to extend/offer a 20% tuition scholarship for the completion
of the MBA program to any interested OEB members/employees that fulfill the MBA program

entry requirement for the academic year 2025-2026. This scholarship is also made available to
any of the members/employees, immediate family.

The UNIC MBA program scholarship scheme refers to both on campus (F-to-F) and DL
(Distance Learning) modes of study.

More information and details regarding our MBA program are included. We would appreciate
if you could make available this offer to your members/employees.

The deadline of submission of applications is the 23™ of September 2025.
We look forward to renewing our collaboration.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me, at +357-22841688
and/or mba@unic.ac.cy.

Yours sincerely,

Julie Boyadjian
Director. MBA Office
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